Dear Sirs, 
I hope this letter finds you well. My name is Emma Worrall and I am currently in my forth year of studying Law Plus at the University of Limerick. I am very excited to hear about the opportunity to complete a traineeship with Byrne Wallace LLP. 
The prospect of working with such a progressive law firm with a diverse range of work is very exciting. It is very important for me to complete a training contract in a supportive firm that shares my values. It is clear that the trainee program at Byrne Wallace LLP is one that encourages excellence. I believe that I would be an asset to your firm. I have legal work experience from my co-operative placement at Sellors LLP. I am very involved in the Law society in UL. I have competed in several moots within the campus. I was previously PRO for the Plassey Law Review and have stepped into the role of editor-in-chief for the upcoming academic year. I am also secretary of the UL Feminist Society and I play rugby on campus. I am very interested in pursuing a career in corporate law and have completed several programs to get a sense of the corporate world. I have also completed two Law society MOOC courses to further understand the practice areas of Environmental Law and Employment Law. I have also completed two FE1 examinations early. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have excellent time management skills from managing my part time job, studies and extra-curricular activities.
Thank you for taking the time to review my application and I look forward from hearing back from you. 
Yours Faithfully, 
Emma Worrall.
